
  

From: Muhammad Zahid <   

Sent: 2025/04/17 5:21 PM 

To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Sub: 4598 Countryside Drive – Minor Variance Application A-2024-0200 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Clara, 

  

Greetings,   

  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request you to consider this email as a 

letter of support for our community’s use of the property at 4598 Countryside Drive, as a small 

community center. Our group, comprised of local families, gathers at this location once or twice 

weekly to foster connection and well-being through various activities, including:   

  

- Community gatherings and social events   

- Group prayers and spiritual support   

- Educational programs   

- Recreational and entertainment activities   

- Food bank initiatives   

  

These meetings play a vital role in promoting mental health, social cohesion, and a sense of 

belonging among our members. We kindly ask for your approval to continue utilizing this space for 

these purposes.   

  

Thank you for your time and consideration—we greatly appreciate your support. 

  

Best regards,   



Muhammad Zahid 

55 Horsham Street, Brampton, ON L6X3P8 

 

From: Muhammad Zahid <   

Sent: 2025/04/22 2:31 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Sub: 4598 Countryside Drive – Minor Variance Application A-2024-0200 

 

Hi Clara, 

Thank you for your email. I believe I did add my name name and address at the end of the original 

email.  

I do authorize you to post my correspondence to the revised agenda.  

Name: Muhammad Zahid 

Address: 55 Horsham Street, Brampton, ON L6X3P8 

Warm Regards, 

Muhammad Zahid  

 


